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15th April 2021 
Year 1 Parent/Carer Newsletter – Summer 1 

 
Dear Parent/Carer,            
                   
We are excited to welcome you all back after what we hope was a relaxing Easter break.  
 
It is hard to believe that we are now entering the summer term in Year 1. This year has flown 
by; your children have learnt so much and impressed us with how well they have settled back 
into school life after the challenging few weeks that we had after Christmas. We still have 
many more exciting topics to explore for the remainder of their time in Year 1.   
 
Our focus in Year 1, continues to be that of reading. Each day your children are taught 
Phonics, spelling and Guided Reading, as well as reading individually to an adult at least once 
a week.  Please continue to hear your child read as often as possible at home; this could be 
their reading book, school library, Rising Stars and any of their own books. We believe that 
reading 3 times a week at home has a huge impact on our children’s progress.  
 
Homework will continue to be sent out every Friday and should be returned the following 
Thursday. We will continue to plan activities that children can mostly access independently. 
We have been very pleased with the standard of homework done so far, well done to 
everybody! 
 
If you have any questions regarding your child’s learning this half term please feel free to 
approach any member of the year 1 team.  

 
Thank you for your continued support.  

 
Mrs Robinson, Miss Waddington, Mrs Rendell & Miss Gray  
 
 
 
 


